DELAWARE VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL

"Where Dreams Become Reality"
CHAPIONS OF THE WORLD: Huge congratulations to our DVMS Odyssey of the Mind Technical team for coming in First Place out of 47 teams at the 2025 World Finals competition at Michigan State University on May 24th! Chris Miller, Patty Chen, Ariel Weyant, Jojo Nielsen, Michael Simmons, Addy Gamer, and Keston Monahan competed against teams from Poland, Korea, China, Hong Kong, Switzerland, Mexico, and 14 states to be crowned World Champions for their problem and division! This was also the second consecutive first place win for Chris, Patty, Ariel, and Michael!
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L to R: Joellen Nielsen, Patty Chen, Keston Monahan, Christopher Miller, Michael Simmons, Adelyn Gamer, Ariel Weyant
Congratulations as well to our DVMS Structure team for holding a whopping 895 pounds on their 
15 gram (1/2 ounce) balsa wood structure and coming in 11th place out of 44 teams! Great job to Taryn Kaylor, Sekai Jones, Gabriel O'Sullivan, Dom DeLauro, Jovey Theile, Connor Stewart, and Mia Pavinich.
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L to R: Gabriel O'Sullivan, Connor Stewart, Jovey Thiele, Taryn Kaylor, Mia Pavinich, 
Sekai Jones, Dominic DeLauro
THANK YOU, PTA: The Delaware Valley Middle School Parent Teacher Association recognized our staff the entire week of Teacher Appreciation Week.  Each day our team was provided with a reminder of how special a group they are.  We very much appreciated the made-to-order pancake breakfast, an excellent luncheon, candies, and all other goodies and thoughtfulness toward our staff throughout the week.
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Mr. Jayne is getting ready to enjoy the pancakes!

THANK YOU DVSD SCHOOL BOARD: The DVMS Administration and Staff would like to thank the DVSD School Board for providing a fabulous luncheon on Thursday, May 8, 2025.  Your support of the students and staff continues to have a positive impact on our school and is greatly appreciated.  Thank you all for what you do!

WHOSE WHO: Can you guess which teacher once won a barrel racing contest? Our super guessers Bella Waldron, Konnor Young, and Mikei Rosario could and won our 'Guess Who?' teacher trivia. Congratulations!
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Konnor Young & Bella Waldron
MATH 24 COMPETITION NEWS: Mrs. Gonzalez and Mr. Jayne took a group of students in the 6th and 7th grades to a Math 24 competition at the Colonial IU20 on May 9th. Math 24 is a game that gives you 4 numbers. The goal is to try and add, subtract, multiply or divide all 4 numbers to obtain an answer of 24. It was an exciting day for these students, as they participated in three thrilling rounds of competition. For each round, there was a set of cards for the proctor to flip over. The amount of effort and diligence displayed by all the students in the competition was outstanding. The combination of their hard work and mental math abilities proudly represented DVMS! We are super impressed with this group of students who chose to participate in this competition that forces you to think and practice math facts. It was a great day! The students who participated were Gia Cosentino, Maddi Latini, Jodie Harrison, Hazel Pope, Adelyn Gamer, Will Hoar, Bella Paradiso, Stephanie Williams, Lyla Mieczkowski, Chloe Sybrandy, Allyson Masone, and Maryah Nuhn. Congratulations to all our competitors. 
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MUSICAL MAKES THE MOOD: Two outstanding evenings of music were held on Tuesday, May 13 and on Wednesday, May 14, as the choral students and jazz band performed first.  Each ensemble presented pieces demonstrating the wide array of musical talent found throughout the school.  

Another excellent evening of music was shared.  As expected, the concert band and orchestra performed at extremely high levels and really enthralled the audience.  In addition, all in attendance were treated to the outstanding artwork that was on display by Mrs. Gandolfo’s art students.
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Jovey Thiel, Dominic DeLauro & Mrs. Reece

INTERNATIONAL BAKING:  German and French students had their last culinary hurrah before the end of the school year. Will German students baked 'Schwarzwälder Kirschtorte' (Black Forest Cake) and 'Bienenstich' (Beesting Cake)....
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 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 
[image: image10] 
[image: image11]
.... French students created delicious 'Crème Brûlée' and chocolate mousse.
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Connor & Bella
FINNISHING STRONG: The eighth graders completed their middle school careers with an outstanding day at the park.  Costas Amusement Park continues to be a wonderful host to our students.  While the water was chilly, the sun was shining and the smiles across the student faces were evident.  This was also a great day for staff as well!  Best wishes to this group moving forward!
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MAY STAFF MEMBERS OF THE MONTH
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Mr. Chickeletti & Mrs. Palko, School Guidance Counselors
MAY STUDENTS OF THE MONTH NOMINEES
Gabriella Buzalski


Surie Chen

Renato Diaz-Phelps

Jace Thiele

Alycia Jacinto-Norton

Jacob Kutschera
Maeve McGoey

Logan Wright

MAY STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
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Jayden Lampo, Jazzlyn Dueber, Kai Gara

JUNE HAPPENINGS
June 3


Last Day for 4:30 late buses
June 2 


DVMS Field Day sixth & seventh grade, (Rain Date = 6/3)
June 2


DVMS Grade 8 field trip to Costa’s Amusement Park, (Rain Date = 6/3)
June 4


Student Recognition Awards Ceremony 9:30, DVHS Auditorium
June 4


Last Day of school for students - 1/2 Day, 11:15am dismissal 

June 5


Last Day for teachers, ½ Teacher Day Teacher
The last day of school for students will be June 4, 2025.  Dismissal times on June 4 are as follows:   Delaware Valley High/Middle School 11:15 a.m.
Another school year is headed to the archives! Where did the time go? As we work to finish out the remaining days, it is important that all of us remain focused on our responsibilities and to finish as strongly as possible.  If you have any outstanding obligations, please make every effort to reconcile them so all the students may participate in end of year events and receive their report card.  Unmet obligations will be passed on to the following year.
We wish the 8th grade students a successful transition into high school and are looking forward to having our current 6th & 7th grade students return to assume leadership roles.  The opportunity to see the growth that each of you will make over the summer is exciting.

As for our incoming 5th grade students who will be joining the DVMS team next school year, I am already very excited to see you all and cannot wait to see how this new group of students will add to our success.
Pete Ioppolo, Ed. D.
Principal
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